
SAM HOUSTON STATE UNIVERSITY 

MILITARY SCIENCE ALUMNI CLUB 
 

The Military Science Alumni Club (MSAC) has scheduled our next Annual event.  We are holding 

a casual get together at the SHSU UNIVERSITY CAMP in Riverside on Saturday 29 FEBRUARY 

2020.  The Intent of this get together is for everyone to meet have a good meal and lots of 

comradery.  A chance for people to reconnect with old friends and make new ones.    The Camp 

grounds will open around noon on 29 Feb and the meal around 4:30 or 5:00 pm.  We plan to 

have BBQ and all the trimmings.  This is a BYOB function, so please remember you need to 

bring CANS or PLASTIC. NO GLASS, Please. 

We are very fortunate to have the SHSU Alumni Association renting the Riverside Camp area for 

our event.  The Camp area has bunk houses and the Alumni Association has paid for the first 25 

people who wish to stay the night instead of driving home or who wish to stay on and visit 

more.  There will be a $30.00 per person charge for all those over the first 25.  If you want to 

stay overnight please RSVP early.  The bunk houses consist of 25 to 30 bunk beds each.  Wives 

or significant others are encouraged to attend and more than welcome.  There will be bunk 

houses for the guys and separate ones for the ladies.  The only catch is that you will need to 

bring your own bedding and pillows or a sleeping bag as well as you own towels and toiletries. 

The will be a light breakfast in the morning. 

For the purposes of how much food to buy and for the bunk houses will need to open please 

RSVP by 10 February 2020.  This will allow us to ensure plenty of food is on hand and that we 

can accommodate all those who wish to stay overnight.    If you google the SHSU University 

Camp you will get an overview of the facilities.  The physical address of the area is:  2245 FM 

980, Huntsville, Texas 77320. 

Please come out and support what we hope to be a tremendous event.  Please pass this 

information on to any others you may know, contacts and especially to your year group friends, 

LRs, CGs, Scabbard and Blade, and others groups.  There will be opportunities for organizations 

and/or year groups to get together.  The Camp is a very large facility and will provide an 

excellent venue for this event.  BTW if you wish to fish or hike just bring your gear and fishing 

license.  Remember this is a very casual get together so that everyone will be comfortable and 

enjoy themselves.  You can RSVP to the following by 10 Feb: 

Rich Mills:  rich3m@aol.com  337-249-9692 

Hal Werlein:  hwerlein@comcast.net   832-473-0042 

Buddy McCaig:  amccaig@aol.com    713-203-6536 

OR:  shsumsac@gmail.com  
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